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The Salisbury Harbor Commission met on Thursday, June 2, 2016 at the Salisbury Town Hall.  

Members present were Tom Olsen, Reggie Santos, Chris Chapman, Ron Ray and Mark Audette. 

Harbormaster Ray Pike was present.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Reggie Santos motioned to approve the minutes of the April 21, 2016 meeting and the May 19, 

2016 meeting.  Tom Olsen seconded the motion.  All voted in Favor. 

 

Harbormaster Ray Pike presented the Correspondence 

 

 Received a letter from the Department of Revenue re: NH Registered boats moored in 

 Massachusetts. 

 

 There was a commercial fisherman that has brought his account up to date. 

 

 We owe the Clean Vessel Act a survey. 

 

 The Harbormaster’s Report to the town is still due. 

 

 Sent a letter to the mooring “setters” on the river in hopes of better managing the process. 

 

Harbormaster Ray Pike presented the Harbormaster’s Report. 

 

 The boating season has begun. 

 

 Patrol funding will increase on July 1, 2016. 

 

A discussion began regarding the Bridge Marina expansion.  Mark Audette recused himself from 

the Board and sat in the audience as the owner of Bridge Marina.  Harbormaster Pike asserted that 

the new dock system is in the channel.  Mr. Audette refuted this based upon engineering performed 

by Waypoint Engineering.  A discussion ensued regarding the expanded dock system.  The 

Commission took no action regarding this matter. 

 

Reggie Santos motioned to transfer $14,500.00 into the stabilization fund.  Tom Olsen seconded 

the motion.  All voted in Favor. 

 

Reggie Santos motioned to approve $200.00 for the seagull abatement problem at the Town Pier.  

Tom Olsen seconded the motion.  All voted in Favor. 



 

Assistant Harbormaster Glenn Davis made a presentation regarding a software package now being 

widely used by other Cities and Towns to track and collect waterways fees. 

 

It was determined that there was no need to meet again in June so the next meeting is scheduled for 

July 7, 2016.  Ron Ray motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Reggie Santos seconded the motion.  All 

voted in Favor.  The meeting ended at 8:36 p.m. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Mark Audette 


